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Dear Parents and Guardians of Nazareth School Students,

I am delighted to return as the School Counselor at Nazareth for the 2025–2026 academic year.

For those who may not know me, I am a Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist with 35 years of

experience, and I've had the joy of serving this community for the past eight years. I will continue

providing brief counseling services on campus every Tuesday from 8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

Nazareth School and its students hold a special place in my heart. When I felt called by God to

this role eight years ago, I was honored to answer that call and support the children, families,

faculty, and staff of this wonderful community.

Working alongside Ms. Burgos and the dedicated staff, my goal is to help ensure a positive and

successful school year for your child. At times, students may face challenges-social, emotional,

or academic-and Iam here to support them through those moments with care and guidance.

If you would like your child to meet with me, please complete the Consent for Counseling and

Information Referral forms, which are available in the school office. If it's more convenient, I'm

happy to send you electronic versions-just email me at the address below. Before meeting with

your child, I also request a brief phone conversation with you to better understand their needs.

If you have any questions or concerns about the counseling program or your child's well-being,

please don't hesitate to email me a confidential message with your phone number and a good

time to connect.

I will be returning to campus on September 2nd and will visit each classroom to introduce myself

and explain my role. I'll also remind students that parental or guardian consent is required before

Ican meet with them individually.

You may contact me via email at counselor@nazarethschool.org or leave a confidential

voicemail at (619) 253-1144. I will respond as soon as possible.

Ilook forward to partnering with you and sharing another wonderful year with your children.

Warm regards,

Jeanne Mossuto, MA, LMFT
School Counselor, Nazareth School


